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Road diversion during 17th Sol2023 Pacific Games  
 
The National Traffic Department of the Royal Solomon Island Police Force (RSIPF) advises 
the road users that a new road diversion during the 17th Sol2023 Pacific Games will be 
from King George Sixth school roundabout down to Sol Rice, Solbrew and back to Ranadi 
roundabout. 
  
Director National Traffic Department (NTD) RSIPF Superintendent William Foufaka said this 
is to allow the traffic flow during the games event. 
  
Superintendent Foufaka said for those who like to watch the games please be advised that 
when you use public buses your drop off points at Discount bus stop and Lunga bus stop. 
  
Director Foufaka said traffic officers will be stationed at different hot spot areas to manage 
traffic flow and appeal to the road users to work together with police. This will help us to 
manage traffic flow during the games. 
  
Mr. Foufaka said only very important people and vehicles with approved passes will be 
allowed access to games venues. 
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For any media inquiries 

 

RSIPF Media Unit contact:  

 

24016 or 23800 Ext 239 

 

Email: rsipf.media@rsipf.gov.sb 

 

 

The Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) was established 

in 1954.  Its mission is ‘To provide a safe, secure and peaceful 

Solomon Islands’.  The RSIPF strive to provide efficient, capable 

and responsive policing service and expect RSIPF officers to 

adhere to the RSIPF values. 

For ongoing news and information, please go to 

www.rsipf.gov.sb 

Follow us on Facebook Page: www.facebook.com/rsipf 
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